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I wish to give a shout out to all of you for your continued presence this summer. Both our on-line and in-person attendance have been consistent. It has been a joy for me to see you each week.
We will be starting season 4 of The Chosen late in August if it is available. Watch for it to be announced in the church bulletin.
Here is our scripture for this month: Romans 1:16 NKJV “For I am not ashamed of the gospel of Christ, for it is the power of God to salvation for everyone who believes, for the Jew first and also for the Greek.” Also from Act 4:11-12 NIV This is the 'STONE WHICH WAS REJECTED BY YOU BUILDERS, WHICH HAS BECOME THE CHIEF CORNERSTONE.' (12) Nor is there salvation in any other, for there is no other name under heaven given among men by which we must be saved."

I would like to get a Bell Choir started and need at least 8 volunteers. Sheryl and I are the first 2. You don’t need to be able to read music, it does help though, you just need to count the beat. Please let me know if you are interested.

God’s Blessings:
Pastor Galen


